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Purchasing Equipment 

On 

Construction Projects

State purchasing procedures prohibit CDOT from purchasing equipment of any kind using project funds on a construction project. 

If the Department requires the Contractor to furnish any kind of equipment for use by Department employees, this equipment must be returned to the Contractor when the project is complete.

The one exception to this rule is Variable Message Signs (VMS). The Department has negotiated an agreement with the State Controller that permits VMS to be purchased by the Contractor and become CDOT property when the project is complete. A certain portion of the cost of the VMS is charged to the project and the remaining cost is paid from a special fund.

Do not keep equipment that is purchased by the contractor after project completion.
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